
From: R Donald Wortman 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 3:51 PM
Subject: Comprehensive Plan- Greenview/Pioneer Nature Area

Michelle,
Thanks for calling last week, we appreciate your time. Attached is a letter and corresponding 
graphics regarding the Greenview/Pioneer Nature Area. As mentioned, we believe that the 
entire 44 acres should be designated Parks/Open Space/Recreational Facilities, not just the 
southwestern half. Please share this correspondence with the Planning Commission in 
advance of next week’s meeting. 
Thanks again,

Don Wortman




